KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS

KC Pro-Life Games Party will be on Sunday, Feb 2 at 1:30
in St. Ann's Church. Bingo prizes would still be appreci-
ated. Raffle tickets will be available after the January
Masses.

The local Knights of Columbus Chesterton Council
meets every second Tuesday of the month at Our Lady
of Seven Dolors church, in Millerville. The rosary is said
at 7:00 pm in the church with the meeting held at 7:30
pm in the basement.



